
March 30, 2022
Construction Alert # 19:

•  On Wednesday, March 30, 2022, Lanzo Construction completed the installation 
of roadway pavers at the intersection of Flagler Street (in front of Marshalls) from 
SE 3rd Avenue to NE 3rd Avenue.
•  The pedestrian crosswalk has been reopened.
•  We thank all stakeholders for their patience.


